
Welcome to our Summer 2019 edition of the Battersea Fields Residents Organisation newsletter, 
here to inform you, the residents of Battersea Fields of what’s happening on your estate.
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Battersea Fields Residents Organisation 
welcomes all residents on our Estate to 
our annual Summer Family Fun Day on 
the green in front of Walden House. And 
this year we’ll be bringing out the BBQ!!

We’ll be cooking up some beef and 
vegetarian burgers & hotdogs for just £1 
each, along with salad, drinks and even 
fresh popcorn! 

There will be loads of interactive games 
for the whole family to enjoy along with 
a DJ, face painting and a raffle with 
fantastic prizes from local businesses. 

Please join us this Saturday 27th July 
from 1pm to 4pm. We look forward to 
seeing you there!

Summer Family Fun Day & BBQ

Annual General Meeting

Battersea Fields Annual General Meeting (AGM) will take 
place on the 28th August at 7.00pm in the community 
room within the Estate office. The AGM presents 
residents with the opportunity to express their views and 
meet the Board and your neighbours. 
Anyone who would like to become a Board Member must 
firstly be a shareholder. In return for a £1 share for life, 
all tenants and leaseholders who live on Battersea Park 
Estate can become members. 
A share in the BFRMO entitles you to attend open 
General Meetings, to vote and be elected to the Board 
which is responsible for running the organisation.

Dog Fouling

Unfortunately dog fouling on communal areas 
continues to be an issue on our Estate. We remind 
dog owners that Battersea Park Estate has dog 
byelaws in place and owners of dogs who breach 
the byelaws could face fines of up to £500 and have 
permission to keep a dog in their property revoked. 
Anyone who witnesses this nuisance and health 
hazard, please report 
it to the Council’s Dog 
Control Service on 
0208 871 7606 or by 
email dogcontrol@
wandsworth.gov.uk 



Bike enclosures

Two brand new bike enclosures have now been installed at the north end of Macdonald House, corner of Dagnall Street. 
Funding for these enclosures were approved last year through a grant from Wandsworth Council’s Small Improvement 
Budget, meaning there was no charge to tenants or leaseholders to have them installed.  

The enclosures are free to bike users on the estate at no charge but is a first come first served basis. Each enclosure is 
locked by a closed shackle combination lock, if you would like to obtain the code please contact the Estate office where 
we’ll take down a few details including the make and colour of your bike. 

Please note that the enclosure is intended for active bike users and so it should not be used for permanent storage 
of bicycles, we’ll be monitoring the use of the enclosure and any bikes that look to be not used or abandoned may be 
removed. Battersea Fields Resident Organisation takes no responsibility of the security of the enclosure so bike owners 
are to use it at their own risk. Users should have their own chain and lock which is to be secured to one of the metal 
hoops inside the enclosure.
If these enclosures are well used then there is scope to have another enclosure elsewhere on the Estate. 

Brighton Trip
Earlier this month residents enjoyed a leisurely coach trip down to Brighton for the day. The sun was shining 
and the sea glistened on what was quite a warm day for it… all the better with some ice cream of course!!

World’s Biggest Coffee Morning – Macmillan Cancer Support

The World’s Biggest Coffee Morning is Macmillan’s biggest fundraising event. People all over the UK host 
their own Coffee Mornings and donations on the day are made to Macmillan. All residents are welcome to 
our Coffee Morning in the community room in the Estate office on Friday 27th September between 10am and 
12:30pm, any donations on the day will be sent to Macmillan to help support their great work.  

Battersea Fields Residents Organisation, Estate Office, 
Basement Walden House, Kennard Street, London SW11 5DB

Tel: 0207 622 7499, Email: office@batterseafields.co.uk, www.batterseafields.co.uk

 

 

 

  


